JBC Monthly Status Report — June
DHS—CTC Building Project

The DHS/CTC project continues to be on time and on budget.

Finish work is being completed throughout the building and inspections and
punch lists are being addressed and completed.

Landscaping is continuing with placement of trees, shrubs and benches
around the campus area.

Work is progressing on the animal science building. Metal siding and
roofing has been installed and interior work is continuing.

A final walk through of the old DHS is scheduled for August 4 from 2-5 pm
for the public.

The Masons will perform a Cornerstone Ceremony at the new high school
on September 21 at 6 pm before a home football game.



